Welcome to UMA's Parent Involvement Committee! [[SAVE THIS INFORMATION]]



Hello!!!

We'd like to invite and encourage each of you to participate in the UMA Parent Involvement Committee (a.k.a. PIC)!

Our goal is to create a top-notch organization of parents and guardians to support Utah Military Academy in creating the best experiences and environment for the student cadets, teachers and staff. We can help do that! Our involvement makes a *huge* difference.

We're excited to get our program more organized, and our communication ramped up to where it should be. Currently we're adjusting to some new processes, organization and responsibilities. Thank you for your patience.

If you haven't filled out our online registration for PIC yet, please do that now through this link or QR code:

Family Contact & Volunteer Information (google.com)

This will provide additional information and help us to know some of your interests and skills.



Some helpful information:

- PIC meetings are held [most] Mondays from 4:00-5:00 pm in the UMA library. We encourage you to participate as often as you can **in person**, or online through google meet:
 - Video call link: https://meet.google.com/dxg-bfrx-bbk
 - Please include your first and last name.
 - We recommend remaining on **mute** to minimize background noise, until you are ready to speak.
 - Please keep your camera on yourself throughout the meeting if possible. Turn off the camera
 if you need to step away or take care of something that might be distracting to the group.
- 3 ways to contact the PIC Leadership Team:
 - Email: cwpic@utahmilitaryacademy.org
 - o Google Chat Space: UMA-Lehi-PIC-Parents (request an invite via email)
 - At our weekly meetings (info above)
- Join the UMA PIC facebook page for information, reminders and updates:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2663624253923376

- Join the UMA Facebook page for updates and information from the school: <u>https://www.facebook.com/umaCampWilliams/</u>
- Read the Newsletter: https://www.umavp.org/cwc/cwc-home?dh=1
- The UMA website is: https://www.umavp.org//cwc/cwc-home

Here are some areas WE NEED VOLUNTEERS FOR immediately:

• THE PACK BUCKS STORE!

We are excited to reopen the Pack Bucks Store! Help inspire and reward cadets by volunteering in the store on Fridays from 11:00am -1:00pm.

https://www.signhttps://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4DAAA722A4FCC61-pack2

PACK BUCK STORE RESTOCK

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4DAAA722A4FCC61-pack1

This store is one of the kids favorite rewards for good behavior. The more options we have for them to choose from, the more excited they are and the more they work to earn pack bucks. **We can't keep this going without your help.** Any items you would be willing to donate would be fantastic. We would love anything from erasers to fishing poles and fruit snacks to back packs and everywhere in between. Thank you!

FOOD BACKPACKS

We have the opportunity to provide donated food backpacks to cadets and families in need and for long weekends when kids may not have access to food otherwise. This program benefits several of our UMA students.

There are many schools and kids in need, and this opportunity is a "use it or lose it" one. Please help by signing up to go **pick up** the backpacks at <u>USANA Kids Eat 2538 South 3850 West, West Valley, UT 84120</u> **on Wednesdays between 10:00-11:00 am** and then drop them off at UMA. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4DAAA722A4FCC61-pickup

For more info Contact Ms. Weimann (Vey-min) at: aweimann@utahmilitaryacademy.org

We thank you for your willingness, efforts, and excitement in participating in PIC and the programs that benefit Utah Military Academy Lehi.

Most Sincerely,
The PIC Leadership Team

Devin Yi - President
Jen Meeks - Sr. High VP
Tim Brown - Jr. High VP
Cynthia Rivera - Treasurer
Kevin & Sarah Hollingshead Secretary

CWPIC@UtahMilitaryAcademy.org

